
  The playground equipment was in a container 
Sr Hermina organized and sent in May 2019 to a 
sister school in Buturu, in Tanzania,  near the 
shores of Lake Victoria. 
 
As well as seeing the kids enjoying it, I am so 
pleased that the equipment is being used and 
not wasted. There would have been an effort 
for the nuns to erect it.  
 
So you can feel comfortable that the other 
items in the container were appreciated and 
used as they should be.  
 
This would have been the ninth container the 
Sisters of the Resurrection in Essendon have 
sent to the same area. 

 
 
  
 
 
Just some smiling faces to show how all your 
efforts are worthwhile and much appreciated. 
These are photos from Sr Dominika CR in 
Buturu to show how the playgrounds sets look 
after installation 

 
 

 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


